
Good evening Rosemont Families.  I hope you are staying safe and enjoying the last 
few weeks of the summer break! On behalf of the staff at Rosemont Elementary School, 
I am happy to welcome you to the 2020-21 school year!  As you are aware, MCPS has 
determined that the safest choice for the school district is to remain in a virtual-only 
instructional model for the first semester​. ​While there are many uncertainties, due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic, our mission remains the same. 

Mission Statement 

At Rosemont, we are committed to building a community of lifelong learners. Together, 
we will: 

● foster positive RELATIONSHIPS with students, staff, and families; 
● deliver RIGOROUS instruction; and 
● achieve RESULTS for students. 

We are looking forward to a productive partnership to ensure all children achieve their 
highest potential because we recognize that in order to be successful, our children need 
support from both home and school.  This week’s​ Rosemont​ ​Community Connection 
features seven important messages.  

Materials Distribution 

Mark your calendars! On August 20 and August 21, we will be distributing NEW 
Chromebooks and instructional materials. Please read the attached information sheet 
carefully and contact the school with any questions, 301-840-7123. 

 

Meet-the-Teacher 

On Friday, August 28 from 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. we are asking all students to sign-in to 
Zoom and meet their teacher. This will allow teachers to connect and support students 
who are still having difficulties logging in. 

First Day of Virtual School 

The first day of school is Monday, August 31.  School begins at 9:00 a.m. and ends at 
3:15 p.m. Each student should be dressed, ready, and logged into their Zoom 
classroom by 9:00am. 



 

School Supplies 

An updated school supply list for virtual learning will be available to families soon.  An 
email will be sent directly to parents when the final school supply list is ready. 

Student Vaccinations 

As a reminder, all students must provide documentation that they have received the 
required vaccinations, by August 31, 2020, unless parents/guardians provide 
documentation of an exemption. 

 

Rosemont Twitter 

Please follow our school on twitter @RosemontElem to receive virtual tips and tricks 
and updates and to see our students and staff engage in fun learning! 

I look forward to meeting all of you and learning about your children.  I am excited about 
the 2020-21 school year.  It is my hope that we can all work together to form a strong 
partnership, calling upon the strengths of home, school, and the Gaithersburg 
community. Have a wonderful evening. 
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